
TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 
BOARD OF FINANCE 

April 7, 2015 
Nathan Hale-Ray High School Auditorium 

(immediately following budget Public Hearing) 
 

A special meeting of the Board of Finance was called to order at 7:56 pm by Chairman 
Susan Link. 
 
In attendance: 
 

Board of Finance Members: 
Susan Link, Chairman  
Robert Bennett, Secretary 
William DiCristofaro 
Bruce Dutch 
Harvey Thomas  
Raymond Willis 

 
Others:  

Mark B. Walter, First Selectman 
Deb Denette, Town Clerk and recording secretary 
Denise Dill, Tax Collector 
Cindy Varricchio, Finance Director  

 
2015-2016 BUDGET  
  

Motion was made by Mr. DiCristofaro to present to The Annual Budget Meeting 
scheduled to be called by the Board of Selectmen for April 21, 2015 at 8:00 p.m. at the 
Town Meeting Hall a total budget of $30,288,121 based on the grand list as of October 
1, 2014 of $852,867,944.  The budget would require a mil rate increase of .78 mills or a 
3.3%  tax increase.  Mr. Willis seconded the motion. 

 
FAVOR:  Link, DiCristofaro, Bennett, Willis, Dutch 
OPPOSED: Thomas 
Motion carried 

 
ADJOURNMENT  
 

Motion was made by Mr. Thomas, to adjourn at 8:02 pm.  Mr. Willis seconded the 
motion and it was unanimously approved.  Motion carried. 

 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Debra H. Denette 
Town Clerk – recording secretary 
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